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We confirm that language editing of the manuscript was performed by Dr Maria 

Piperis, who is a native speaker of English and Professor Maria Gazouli, who has 

completed her postgraduate studies in the United States. Both of the co-authors 

confirm that the language of the manuscript, after proper revisions, has reached 

grade A. 

 

 


